
 

 

 
 
 
February 1, 2016 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Vonette Richter  
North Dakota Legislative Council  
State Capitol, 600 East Boulevard, 2nd Floor  
Bismarck, ND 58505-0360  

 
Dear Ms. Richter: 
 
The Full Notice of Intent to Repeal and Amend 

Administrative Rule 67-19-01 Accreditation: Procedures, Standards, and Criteria and a copy 
of the proposed rules are attached as required by N.D.C.C. § 28-32-10(1). 
  
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Attachments  
 



 

 

 
 

FULL NOTICE OF INTENT TO REPEAL AND AMEND ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 
RELATING TO 67-19-01 ACCREDITATION: PROCEDURES, 

STANDARDS, AND CRITERIA 
 

TAKE NOTICE that the North Dakota Department of Public Instruction (NDDPI) will 
hold a public hearing to address proposed amendment and repeal of certain sections to 
N.D. Admin. Code 67-19-01 Accreditation: Procedures, Standards, and Criteria at 10:00 
a.m. on Tuesday, March 8, 2016, in the Peace Garden Room, State Capitol, 600 East 
Boulevard Avenue, Bismarck, ND. The purpose of the proposed amendment is to repeal 
certain obsolete rules and create a new section relating to a school review process as 
required in NDCC 15.1-06-06(1)(d). The proposed amendment addresses the requirement 
for a public school to participate in a review process and repeals obsolete and unnecessary 
rules relating to school accreditation procedures, standards and criteria, specifically 
sections 67-19-01-01, 02, 03, 04, 05, 07, 08, 10, 13, 14, 15, 16, 17, 18, 19, 20, 21, 22, 30, 
32, 33, 34, 35, 36, 37, 38, 39, 40, 40.1, 40.2, 41, and 42. The proposed rulemaking 
implements bill number 1029, enacted during the sixty-second legislative session, 
concerning school approval requirements. The proposed amendment and repeal is not 
expected to have an impact on the regulated community in excess of $50,000. 

 
The proposed rules may be reviewed at the office of the NDDPI, 11th Floor, State 

Capitol, 600 East Boulevard Avenue, Department 201, Bismarck, ND, 58505-0440. A copy 
of the proposed rules may be requested by writing to the preceding address, email to 
cylaber@nd.gov or calling 701-328-2283 and online at 
https://www.nd.gov/dpi/about/rules/amendments/ . Written or oral comments on the 
proposed rules sent to the above address, email or telephone number and received by 4:00 
p.m. March 21, 2016, will be fully considered. 

 
If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or assistance 

relating to a disability, please contact the NDDPI at the above telephone number or address 
at least five days prior to the public hearing.  

 
Dated this _____ day of ____________________ ______.  

 
 
 

Robert V. Marthaller, Assistant Superintendent 
North Dakota Department of Public Instruction 
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